
 
 

The Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary 
Department of California 

 

Proudly Presents 

Joyce A. Bilyeu 

 
For the High Office of 

National Guard 
at the 109th National Convention to be held in Kansas City, Mo.  

July 2022.  

 

We kindly request your support of our candidate.  

 

        Kathy Smith                            Gwendolyn Rankin, PNP 
Department President                 Department Secretary 
         2021-2022                           2021-2022 


